State of Maryland and Department of Defense Partner to Protect Coastal Resources

On May 8, 2013 the State of Maryland and the Department of Defense (DoD) entered into a
first-of-its-kind agreement to work together to protect and enhance Maryland’s coastal resources, in
a signing at the U.S. Naval Academy in Annapolis. The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
outlines how DoD facilities and projects will meet the federal law requirements of the Coastal Zone
Management Act to ensure that their actions affecting these resources are consistent with State
policies. Click here for full press release. Click here to view the following:

Signed Memorandum of Understanding

Maryland Federal Coastal Consistency Determinations Points of Contact Dated January 9,
2013

List of de minimis and Environmentally Beneficial Activities

Federal Consistency Review Flow Chart

Contents of Federal Consistency Determinations


http://news.maryland.gov/dnr/2013/05/08/state-of-maryland-and-department-of-defense-partner-to-protect-coastal-resources/
https://dnr.maryland.gov/ccs/Documents/FedCon_MOU.pdf
https://dnr.maryland.gov/ccs/Documents/FedCon_MOU_Attachment1.pdf
https://dnr.maryland.gov/ccs/Documents/FedCon_MOU_Attachment1.pdf
https://dnr.maryland.gov/ccs/Documents/FedCon_MOU_Attachment2.pdf
https://dnr.maryland.gov/ccs/Documents/FedCon_MOU_Attachment3.pdf
https://dnr.maryland.gov/ccs/Documents/FedCon_MOU_Attachment4.pdf

